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latest knowledge about the genetics, neurophysiology, psychology, and assessment
of every type of pain syndrome. They also provide practical guidance on the full
range of today's pharmacologic, interventional, electrostimulative,
physiotherapeutic, and psychological management options. Consult this title on
your favorite e-reader with intuitive search tools and adjustable font sizes.
Elsevier eBooks provide instant portable access to your entire library, no matter
what device you're using or where you're located. Benefit from the international,
multidisciplinary knowledge and experience of a "who's who" of international
authorities in pain medicine, neurology, neurosurgery, neuroscience, psychiatry,
psychology, physical medicine and rehabilitation, palliative medicine, and other
relevant fields. Translate scientific findings into clinical practice with updates
on the genetics of pain, new pharmacologic and treatment information, and much
more. Easily visualize important scientific concepts with a high-quality
illustration program, now in full color throughout. Choose the safest and most
effective management methods with expanded coverage of anesthetic techniques. Stay
abreast of the latest global developments regarding opioid induced hyperalgesia,
addiction and substance abuse, neuromodulation and pain management, identification
of specific targets for molecular pain, and other hot topics.
Brunner and Suddarth’s Textbook of Medical-Surgical Nursing Janice L. Hinkle
2018-08-30 Trusted by nursing fraternity for more than 50 years, Brunner and
Suddarth's Textbook of Medical-Surgical Nursing layers essential patient care
information, engaging critical thinking exercises and diverse features to help
students learn critical content. The South Asian edition is comprehensively
updated to customize and keep pace with South Asia's health care environment by
including Indian/Asian epidemiologic data of common diseases and disorders,
flowcharts of pathophysiologic processes of various diseases and disorders and
psychosocial concepts, which is contemporary to South Asian scenario. Furthermore,
essential medical-surgical nursing content and diseases/disorders, which are
specific to South Asia, are added to make this textbook most suitable to South
Asian learners.
Handbook of Visual Optics, Volume One Pablo Artal 2017-02-17 Handbook of Visual
Optics offers an authoritative overview of encyclopedic knowledge in the field of
physiological optics. It builds from fundamental concepts to the science and
technology of instruments and practical procedures of vision correction,
integrating expert knowledge from physics, medicine, biology, psychology, and
engineering. The chapters comprehensively cover all aspects of modern study and
practice, from optical principles and optics of the eye and retina to novel
ophthalmic tools for imaging and visual testing, devices and techniques for visual
correction, and the relationship between ocular optics and visual perception.
Textbook of Family Medicine E-Book David Rakel 2015-02-02 This ninth edition of
the Textbook of Family Medicine, edited by Drs. Robert E. Rakel and David P.
Rakel, remains your #1 choice for complete guidance on the principles of family
medicine, primary care in the community, and all aspects of clinical practice.
Ideal for both residents and practicing physicians, this medical reference book
includes evidence-based, practical information to optimize patient care and
prepare you for the ABFM exam. A clean, quick-reference layout makes it easy for
you to put information to work immediately in your practice. Gain a new
understanding of the patient-centered medical home and how to achieve this status
in outpatient clinics. Make the most effective care decisions with help from
"Evidence vs. Harm" icons that guide you through key treatments of common medical
conditions. Take advantage of today’s most useful online resources with a
convenient list of outstanding clinical websites. Quickly spot "Best Evidence
Recommendations" with special boxes located throughout the text, and glean helpful
tips on diagnosis and therapy from "Key Points" boxes found on every page. Quickly
access content with an efficient new layout that includes more than 1,000 tables
and full-color illustrations; treatment boxes for a concise overview of how to
treat various conditions; Grade A SORT recommendations; and key points
highlighting the major takeaways of each chapter. Take advantage of an enhanced
focus on team-based care as the role of primary care providers evolves, and stay
up to date on the most current practice guidelines with evidence-based information
throughout. Remain at the forefront of the field with coverage on self-care, the
emergence of tobacco alternatives such as e-cigarettes, and the changing picture
of cancer in America.
Femtolaser Cataract Surgery Federica Gualdi 2014-01-30 Cataract surgery is one of
the most commonly performed procedures worldwide. In traditional cataract surgery,
the surgeon uses handheld instruments and a scalpel blade. This manual approach
limits predictability and precision, potentially affecting visual outcomes and
complication rates. Femtolaser surgery allows surgeons to access and remove a
cataract with far greater accuracy, much faster and causing little or no
discomfort to the patient (Omni Eye Services). This book is a comprehensive guide
to femtolaser cataract surgery. Beginning with an introduction to the procedure,
the following chapters examine various laser systems currently used in practice,
comparing their technologies, techniques, benefits and potential complications.
Written by an internationally recognised author and editor team, this invaluable
manual includes more than 400 clinical photographs, illustrations and tables. Key
points Complete guide to femtolaser cataract surgery Describes and compares
different laser systems used in daily practice Internationally recognised author
and editor team Includes more than 400 clinical photographs, illustrations and
tables
Textbook of Physical Diagnosis E-Book Mark H. Swartz 2014-01-07 Derive the maximum
diagnostic information from interviewing and examining patients with Textbook of
Physical Diagnosis. Employing a compassionate, humanistic approach, Dr. Swartz
explores how cultural differences can influence communication, diet, family
relationships, and health practices and beliefs, and demonstrates that your
interpersonal awareness is just as essential in physical diagnosis as your level
of technical skill. This medical reference book features numerous high-quality
color images, an easy-to-use design, and detailed descriptions of exam techniques,
making it an essential guide for physicians, nurse practitioners, and physician
assistants. Consult this title on your favorite e-reader, conduct rapid searches,
and adjust font sizes for optimal readability. Learn about special considerations
related to patient’s unique situations, such as cultural differences, nutritional
status, and overall health, which may affect your approach to their treatment.
Understand the causes of the symptoms you encounter with Pathophysiology
explanations. Easily review illustrated components with abundant color photographs
capturing the true appearance of various diseases. Access coverage of
complementary and alternative medicine so you can be alerted to the clinical
implications of these increasingly popular modalities. Communicate effectively in
Spanish. An appendix on the examination of Spanish-speaking patients provides
translations for commonly used medical phrases and questions. Provide the best
medical care through the art of interviewing and physical examination with the
most recent coverage of relevant physical diagnosis standards and tests, as well
as detailed discussions of key exam techniques. View examination techniques and
clinical presentations more clearly than ever before with help from high-quality
color images, over 900 photographs, and line art supplementing the detailed text.
Stream more than 3 hours of in-depth video at Student Consult.
Concise Textbook Of Ophthalmology Sharma 2006
A Textbook of Clinical Ophthalmology Ronald Pitts Crick 2003-02-28 The material in
this edition of A Textbook of Clinical Ophthalmology has been thoroughly revised
and expanded to include the latest research and practice. Containing 357
illustrations throughout the text, the book is not only a reasoned practical guide
to the study of ophthalmology, but it embraces the ocular aspects of general
diseases world-wide and basic methods of investigation and treatment where
applicable. This book has references by page and illustration number, resulting

Cataract Surgery from Routine to Complex Randall J. Olson 2011 "Cataract Surgery
from Routine to Complex: A Practical Guide provides eye care professionals
guidance on what to do and how to avoid potential complications in all aspects of
cataract surgery, just as if the world's experts were by your side. Cataract
Surgery from Routine to Complex is the combination of a practical guide with broad
academic underpinnings along with current controversial subjects on cataract
surgery, making it ideal for eye care professionals who wish to update their
knowledge and translate it into improved surgical techniques and better cataract
patient education"--Provided by publisher.
Femtosecond Lasers in Cornea and Lens Surgery K. Rocha 2020-12-15 For
ophthalmologists who are already using femtosecond lasers as well as those just
starting out who are looking for the definitive reference manual, Femtosecond
Lasers in Cornea and Lens Surgery is a comprehensive, cutting-edge guide to this
technology that features a robust supplemental website with nearly 40 surgical
videos. With the advent of small incision lenticule extraction, pockets and
channels for corneal inlays and ring segments, femtosecond lasers for corneal
surgery have advanced significantly over the past several decades, and
ophthalmologists are looking for expert guidance on their acquisition,
utilization, and optimization. With contributions from world-renowned surgeons who
have seen the benefit of integrating femtosecond laser technology into their
practices, this text reviews the practical aspects of femtosecond technology and
also addresses the future of this quickly evolving space. Drs. George O. Waring,
IV and Karolinne Maia Rocha lead their team of more than 50 expert contributors in
providing a thorough, definitive text summarizing all aspects of femtosecond
lasers for corneal and lens surgery in a balanced and commercially unbiased
manner. All of the major platforms and systems are covered in chapters including:
Integration of Femtosecond Laser-Assisted Cataract Surgery Into Your Practice
Therapeutic Laser Assisted Cataract Surgery Complications of Femtosecond LASIK
Small Incision Lenticule Extraction Femtosecond Laser Pockets for Corneal Inlays
Use of Femtosecond Lasers in Keratoplasty For a comprehensive resource on the use
of femtosecond lasers in cornea and lens surgery, as well as unbiased opinions
from expert contributors on the various procedures and platforms, Femtosecond
Lasers in Cornea and Lens Surgery is a must-have for ophthalmologists wishing to
stay on top of this evolving field.
The History of Modern Cataract Surgery Marvin L. Kwitko 1998 Surely the threat of
blindness from whatever cause, is an event faced by an ever-growing segment of our
aging population. However, when the cause was cataract formation, over the
centuries a definite treatment evolved and became available to help those
afflicted with this problem, from couching, through crude extra-capsular Graeffe
knife extraction, intra-capsular cataract surgery, and planned extra-capsular
surgery, to phacoemulsification (ultrasound or laser). Doctors, therefore,
recognized very early that there was one blinding condition which could be treated
and in which vision could be i.
Advances in Ophthalmology and Optometry, E-Book 2022 Myron Yanoff 2022-08-27
Advances in Ophthalmology and Optometry, E-Book 2022
The Ophthalmic Laser Handbook Nathan Lighthizer 2021-08-06 As new laser technology
continues to emerge in the eye care field, there is a need for an up-to-date,
comprehensive resource for eye care providers who are learning or currently
performing these laser procedures. Edited by Lars Freisberg, Nate Lighthizer,
Leonid Skorin, Jr., Karl Stonecipher, and Aaron Zimmerman, The Ophthalmic Laser
Handbook is a practical, clinical guide that covers everything from indications
and procedural techniques to contraindications and potential adverse events. This
all-in-one reference, including over 45 videos of laser procedures in the eversion, is designed for all eye care providers—from those performing the
procedures to those co-managing pre- and post-operative visits.
Handbook of Visual Optics, Two-Volume Set Pablo Artal 2017-06-27 Handbook of
Visual Optics offers an authoritative overview of encyclopedic knowledge in the
field of physiological optics. It builds from fundamental concepts to the science
and technology of instruments and practical procedures of vision correction,
integrating expert knowledge from physics, medicine, biology, psychology, and
engineering. The chapters comprehensively cover all aspects of modern study and
practice, from optical principles and optics of the eye and retina to novel
ophthalmic tools for imaging and visual testing, devices and techniques for visual
correction, and the relationship between ocular optics and visual perception.
Nelson Textbook of Pediatrics E-Book Robert M. Kliegman 2015-04-17 After more than
75 years, Nelson Textbook of Pediatrics remains your indispensable source for
definitive, state-of-the-art answers on every aspect of pediatric care. Embracing
the new advances in science as well as the time-honored art of pediatric practice,
this classic reference provides the essential information that practitioners and
other care providers involved in pediatric health care throughout the world need
to understand to effectively address the enormous range of biologic, psychologic,
and social problems that our children and youth may face. Brand-new chapters and
comprehensive revisions throughout ensure that you have the most recent
information on diagnosis and treatment of pediatric diseases based on the latest
recommendations and methodologies. Form a definitive diagnosis and create the best
treatment plans possible using evidence-based medicine and astute clinical
experiences from leading international authors—many new to this edition. A NEW
layout provides superior portability and exceptional ease of use. Gain a more
complete perspective. Along with a broader emphasis on imaging and molecular
diagnoses and updated references, the new edition includes an increased focus on
international issues to ensure relevance in pediatrics practice throughout the
world. Effectively apply the latest techniques and approaches with complete
updates throughout 35 new chapters, including: Innovations in Addressing Child
Health and Survival in Low Income Settings; Developmental Domains and Theories of
Cognition; The Reggio Emilia Educational Approach Catatonia ; Refeeding Syndrome;
Altitude-associated Illness; Genetic Approaches to Rare and Undiagnosed Diseases;
Healthcare−Associated Infections; Intrapartum and Peripartum Infections; Bath
salts and other drugs of abuse; Small Fiber Polyneuropathy; Microbiome; Kingella
kingae; Mitochondrial Neurogastrointestinal Encephalomyopathy; Nonalcoholic Fatty
Liver Disease; Plagiocephaly; CNS Vasculitis; Anterior Cruciate Ligament Rupture;
and Sports-Related Traumatic Brain Injury. Recognize, diagnose, and manage genetic
and acquired conditions more effectively. A new Rehabilitation section with 10 new
chapters, including: Evaluation of the Child for Rehabilitative Services; Severe
Traumatic Brain Injury; Spinal Cord Injury and Autonomic Crisis Management;
Spasticity; Birth Brachial Plexus Palsy; Traumatic and Sports-Related Injuries;
Meningomyelocele; Health and Wellness for Children with Disabilities. Manage the
transition to adult healthcare for children with chronic diseases through
discussions of the overall health needs of patients with congenital heart defects,
diabetes, and cystic fibrosis. Understand the principles of therapy and which
drugs and dosages to prescribe for every disease.
Textbook on Keratoconus Adel Barbara 2011-09-01 Textbook on Keratoconus introduces
the latest developments and techniques for the treatment of keratoconus. The book
begins with an introduction to the epidemiology, genetics and pathology of the
condition, followed by detailed sections on its diagnosis and treatment. With
contributions from numerous international ophthalmic experts, the text examines
new surgical techniques such as intracorneal rings, phakic intraocular lenses,
topographic guided photorefractive keratectomy, femtosecond laser corneal implants
and collagen corneal cross-linking.
Wall & Melzack's Textbook of Pain E-Book Stephen B. McMahon 2013-03-01 Apply the
latest scientific and clinical advances with Wall & Melzack's Textbook of Pain,
6th Edition. Drs. Stephen McMahon, Martin Koltzenburg, Irene Tracey, and Dennis C.
Turk, along with more than 125 other leading authorities, present all of the
textbook-of-refractive-laser-assisted-cataract-surgery-relacs
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from collaboration with the authors of Colour Atlas of Ophthalmology; the two
books contain all together an outstanding 579 illustrations (343 in colour),
including 16 stereo plates. Another companion book is The Ophthalmology
Examinations Review, which aims at the most effective presentation of knowledge
for examination purposes. Together these three compact and inexpensive books
provide an excellent study basis for ophthalmologists in training, while
supplementing their learning of clinical work and surgical technique with the
essential study of recent research papers and review monographs.
Brunner & Suddarth's Canadian Textbook of Medical-Surgical Nursing Mohamed El
Hussein 2019-09-23 Brunner and Suddarth’s Canadian Textbook of Medical-Surgical
Nursing is a student-friendly text with an easy-to-read and comprehend Nursing
Care Plan focus and a distinct Canadian focus.
Brunner & Suddarth's Textbook of Medical-surgical Nursing Suzanne C. O'Connell
Smeltzer 2010 Preparing students for successful NCLEX results and strong futures
as nurses in today's world. Now in its 12th edition, Brunner and Suddarth's
Textbook of Medical-Surgical Nursing is designed to assist nurses in preparing for
their roles and responsibilities in the medical-surgical setting and for success
on the NCLEX. In the latest edition, the resource suite is complete with a robust
set of premium and included ancillaries such as simulation support, adaptive
testing, and a variety of digital resources helping prepare today's students for
success. This leading textbook focuses on physiological, pathophysiological, and
psychosocial concepts as they relate to nursing care. Brunner is known for its
strong Nursing Process focus and its readability. This edition retains these
strengths and incorporates enhanced visual appeal and better portability for
students. Online Tutoring powered by Smarthinking--Free online tutoring, powered
by Smarthinking, gives students access to expert nursing and allied health science
educators whose mission, like yours, is to achieve success. Students can access
live tutoring support, critiques of written work, and other valuable tools.
Recent Advances in Ophthalmology-12 HV Nema 2015-05-10 Recent Advances in
Ophthalmology 12 is the latest volume of this collection of reviews of the most
recent developments in the field of ophthalmology. The book consists of sixteen
chapters. Recent advances covered include the use of femtosecond laser in cataract
surgery, the diagnosis and management of ocular AIDS, chapters on enhanced depth
imaging technology OCT, and the use of intravitreal avastin. Other topics include
the present status of phakic IOLs, the future of LASIK (refractive surgery for the
treatment of myopia, hypermetropia, and astigmatism), and the latest developments
in the treatment of glaucoma. This comprehensive update of ophthalmology topics,
with over 100 full colour images and illustrations, is an essential resource for
postgraduates and residents in ophthalmology, ophthalmic practitioners and
ophthalmic consultants. Key Points Latest volume in the Recent Advances in
Ophthalmology series Over 100 full colour images and illustrations Previous volume
published 2013
The Surgeon's Guide to SMILE Dan Z. Reinstein 2018 "The Surgeon's Guide to SMILE:
Small Incision Lenticule Extraction is designed to provide surgeons who are
interested in starting or are already performing SMILE with a detailed description
of the preoperative assessment, surgical technique, and postoperative management
of SMILE treatments. This book is intended to act as a surgical fellowship,
focusing on the details of how to perform a perfect routine SMILE procedure
without needing to summarize the scientific evidence for SMILE. It also includes
tips and tricks of how to manage the full range of possible scenarios and
complications that can occur during and after a SMILE surgery and each process
described in the book will be accompanied by at least one (and in many cases
numerous) video examples"-Femtosecond Cataract Surgery Louis E. Probst 2012 Femtosecond cataract surgery is
the next step in the evolution of cataract surgery. In Femtosecond Cataract
Surgery: A Primer, Dr. Louis E. Probst and Dr. Clara C. Chan lead the way by
bringing together current technology and clinical experience to provide a concise
yet comprehensive overview on this ground-breaking technique. Femtosecond Cataract
Surgery: A Primer is composed of clinical chapters written by 18 of the world's
leading experts who have pioneering, hands-on experience performing the procedure
paired with chapters on the technology of each of the 4 current systems.
Intraoperative and clinical photographs further showcase the most up-to-date
techniques and clinical experiences in each of the systems, as well as
illustrations of their unique and common characteristics. Features include the
following: • New data presented in a companion table format to evaluate the
different technologies • Consistent representation of each system • First-hand
knowledge from expert international surgeons Additionally, a comparison table has
been constructed with the most recent information offering clear differentiation
on the techniques and technologies of each system. The table also tracks each
system's progression in the approval system in the United States and Europe. The
final chapter in Femtosecond Cataract Surgery: A Primer serves as an update on the
current investigations of presbyopia treatment with femtosecond lasers. Providing
a wealth of new data in a concise and organized format, Femtosecond Cataract
Surgery: A Primer is an indispensible resource for ophthalmologists, cataract
surgeons, optometrists, and other professionals in the eye care industry.
Textbook of Refractive Laser Assisted Cataract Surgery (Relacs) 2012-11-29
Anthony's Textbook of Anatomy & Physiology Gary A. Thibodeau 2003 Anatomy &
Physiology is an accurate, up-to-date introductory text on human form and
function. It presents a large, complex body of scientific knowledge in an easily
understood conversational writing style; it focuses on concepts rather than just
descriptions to help students unify information. Critical thinking learning
opportunities are integrated throughout. The text uses a big picture theme of body
function and also explains the body's homeostatic regulation. Many pedagogical
features and hundreds of 4-color illustrations enhance the narrative. New
illustrations have been added to the 5th edition. Revised Career Choices boxes and
each unit, and current topics (such as anthrax and the human genome project) are
addressed in feature boxes. - New and updated artwork illustrates the most current
scientific knowledge - Current topics (e.g., anthrax, smallpox, human genome
project) are addressed in feature boxes - Completely revised Career Choices boxes
end each unit - Completely revised critical thinking and review questions in each
chapter actively engage students and challenge their reasoning skills
Cataract Surgery Complications Lucio Buratto 2013 Cataract Surgery Complications
offer the latest techniques in prevention and management of all intra and
postoperative complications faced by today's surgeons performing cataract surgery.
Dr. Lucio Buratto; Dr. Stephen Brint; and Dr. Mario R. Romano are joined by 11
expert contributors who provide step-by-step approach to facilitate how to
comfortably manage complications, including instrumentation and technique.
Cataract Surgery Complications covers a wide variety of topics including
hydrodissection maneuvers, posterior capsule rupture; endophthalmitis; corneal
incisions, and phacoemulsification. Supplemented by more than 200 color
illustrations, diagrams, and references, all surgeons, from beginner to expert
will want this unique resource by their side.
Textbook of Basic Nursing Caroline Bunker Rosdahl 2002 Now in full color, this
comprehensive Eighth Edition nursing text continues to meet the needs of
practical/vocational nursing curriculum as one coherent source. Broad coverage
includes anatomy and physiology; nursing process, growth and development; nursing
skills; and, pharmacology. A solid foundation is also provided for medicalsurgical, maternity, pediatric, and psychiatric-mental health nursing. Step-bystep procedures are formatted in two-column presentation with rationale and
numerous illustrations to show clearly all aspects of nursing procedures.
Appendixes provide English-Spanish healthcare phrases, key abbreviations and
acronyms, and more. Other new features include a section on study skills and home
health care mentioned throughout the text. Now with three multimedia CD-ROMs : an
audio pronunciation CD-ROM a clinical simulation of wound care of the diabetic
patient a bonus CD-ROM containing a simulated NCLEX-PN exam; a clinical simulation
on whistleblowing; a full video on treatment of pressure ulcers; and six
animationscell cycle, congestive heart failure, hypertension, immune response,
nerve synapse, and stroke
Optics for the New Millennium Kamran M. Riaz 2022-09-26 This textbook serves as a
comprehensive manual on Optics that includes both didactics and assessment
questions in an easy-to-read format. It provides an educational and entertaining
resource that reinforces the relevance of the subject matter to modern clinical
and surgical ophthalmology practice. The book offers a one-stop compendium for
students studying for certification exams and for practicing ophthalmologists to
review and learn Optics that will have relevance to their day-to-day practice.
Chapters are written in a teaching-oriented style and include hi-yield summaries,
375+ original figures, and 190+ review questions. The book is divided into three
textbook-of-refractive-laser-assisted-cataract-surgery-relacs

areas of focus: Written Exam Preparation Oral Exam Preparation and Clinical
Practice Ophthalmic Optics for Surgical Practice Optics for the New Millennium is
a must-have resource for ophthalmology residents as well as practicing
ophthalmologists with clinical, surgical and testable relevance.
Textbook of Ophthalmology HV Nema 2011-12-01 The sixth edition of Textbook of
Ophthalmology has been completely revised to include the latest developments in
the field. Beginning with an introduction to the anatomy and physiology of the
eye, the book discusses different ocular diseases and their treatment. This
edition includes new chapters on Cryotherapy and Laser Therapy. Each chapter
includes references for further research and 1000 questions and answers help with
review and revision. Almost 900 images and illustrations, as well as a DVD enhance
learning and understanding.
Posterior Capsular Rupture Amar Agarwal 2012-11-01 Amar Agarwal addresses the
nightmare of every cataract surgeon: a posterior capsular rupture. This book
details each aspect of the process, from prevention of a posterior capsular
rupture to management and IOL placement. Dr. Amar Agarwal and his contributors,
leading international ophthalmic surgeons, discuss the latest techniques in easyto-understand text and format and include more than 275 high-quality photographs
that enhance reader comprehension. This book presents a variety of complicated
cases and complications such as posterior polar cataracts, IOL scaffold and glued
IOL, sutured IOLs, management of dislocated IOLs, and corneal damage and posterior
capsular rupture, to name a few.
Textbook of Refractive Laser Assisted Cataract Surgery (ReLACS) Ronald R. Krueger
2012-11-29 Textbook of Laser Refractive Cataract Surgery is a comprehensive
reference for the general ophthalmologist and cataract surgeon regarding the
explosive new technology in femtosecond laser cataract surgery. Femtosecond laser
allows extreme precision in surgery, and is used in refractive surgery and for
‘cuts’ in the cornea, leading to a more uniform treatment for the patient.
Textbook of Laser Refractive Cataract Surgery is for cataract surgeons and all eye
care providers managing or diagnosing cataracts who wish to be informed about this
technology and its applications. Edited and written by recognized leaders in the
field, this book covers background, technical, clinical, and commercial aspects of
this exciting technology. Some of the topics covered include the evolution of
cataract surgery, femtosecond laser fundamentals, challenges of femtosecond laser
technology for cataract surgery, and the economics of laser cataract surgery.
Edited and written by recognized leaders in the field, this book covers
background, technical, clinical, and commercial aspects of this exciting
technology. Some of the topics covered include the evolution of cataract surgery,
femtosecond laser fundamentals, challenges of femtosecond laser technology for
cataract surgery, and the economics of laser cataract surgery.
Irregular Astigmatism Ming X. Wang 2008 Since the advent of keratorefractive
surgery and its rising popularity, irregular astigmatism has become an
increasingly important issue for ophthalmologists and optometrists. Despite the
success of LASIK and PRK, there are more and more patients experiencing visual
quality problems due to the non-physiological modification of the corneal
structure. Among these complications, irregular astigmatism is perhaps the most
difficult to treat. Every physician who performs keratorefractive surgery
understands that in reducing a patient.s refractive error, there is a possibility
of creating irreversible effects on visual quality. This text is intended to help
prevent and reduce the iatrogenic creation of irregular astigmatism, as well as
provide effective treatment when postoperative complications do arise. With the
maturation of keratorefractive technology in recent years, effective treatment for
iatrogenic irregular astigmatism is quickly developing. It provides everything
refractive surgeons, ophthalmologists, and optometrists need to know about this
important topic.
Smith and Aitkenhead's Textbook of Anaesthesia E-Book Jonathan Thompson 2019-04-09
This highly successful textbook is internationally renowned as a core text for
trainee anaesthetists and is essential reading for candidates for the Fellowship
of Royal College of Anaesthetists and similar examinations. The previous 6th
edition was awarded First Prize at the BMJ Medical Book awards. The book provides
full coverage of the sciences underpinning practice in anaesthesia, critical care
and pain management together with details of clinical anaesthesia and
perioperative care. In combining these aspects, anaesthetists new to the specialty
have found the textbook particularly useful during the first few years of training
as well as when preparing for professional examinations. It has also proved a
valuable day-to-day reference for allied professionals such as operating
department practitioners and physician assistants who need an understanding of
clinical practice in anaesthesia and related specialties. The goal for this
Seventh Edition has remained to equip the reader with the basic knowledge and
practical considerations required to administer anaesthesia and perioperative care
for a whole range of surgical conditions in patients with all common medical
comorbidities. Reflecting the expanding role of anaesthesia beyond the operating
theatre it also includes essential material related to safety and quality
assurance, consent, resuscitation, intensive care medicine, pre-hospital care and
chronic pain management. This book’s scope includes the full range of clinical
practice, from anaesthetic equipment and pre-operative assessment through to postoperative care, local anaesthesia, anaesthesia for individual specialties and the
management of chronic pain. The text covers the principles of pharmacology,
anaesthetic agents and physics for the anaesthetist. Thirty new contributors
provide a new perspective or contribute new chapters to this edition This edition
has been restructured into four sections: Basic Sciences; Physics and Apparatus;
Fundamentals of Anaesthesia and Perioperative Medicine; and Clinical Anaesthesia.
Four new chapters have been added, both to reflect the UK postgraduate anaesthetic
examination syllabus and changes in clinical practice. There are: The older
patient; Anaesthesia in low and middle-income areas; Management of critical
incidents; and Data analysis, clinical trials and statistics. This edition makes
extensive use of new line drawings and diagrams and, for the first time, many of
these are available in colour. Chapters have been extensively cross-referenced to
aid the reader and avoid repetition to include substantially more information
without increasing the overall size of the book.
Premium Cataract Surgery John A. Hovanesian 2012 In Premium Cataract Surgery: A
Step-by-Step Guide, Dr. John A. Hovanesian presents the complicated subject of
premium cataract surgery in an approachable manner for all cataract surgeons
looking to elevate their skill level and improve patient experience. Premium
Cataract Surgery: A Step-by-Step Guide packages all aspects of premium surgery
into a practical guide for eye surgeons who wish to take their practices to a new
level by offering cataract patients refractive solutions, such as astigmatism and
presbyopia correction. Both well-established and new techniques and implants are
presented in chapters that are organized by topic and detailed step-by-step.
Chapters cover every subject related to premium surgery, including how-to chapters
on microincision technique, toric implants, limbal relaxing incisions, advanced
monovision, multifocals, and accommodating lenses. Enhancement strategies such as
piggyback lenses, laser enhancement, and incisional surgery are presented as
separate and complete solutions. In addition to surgical solution strategies, Dr.
Hovanesian focuses this book on the psychology of creating a premium practice. Non
technical matters such as patient screening, ethics, communicating the value of
lenses, and managing the unhappy patient are thoroughly presented with easy-toadopt ideas for the resident or seasoned veteran. Administrative Matters
Addressed: * Equipment and staffing needs * Pricing * Medicare compliance *
Marketing * Communicating with pre operative and post operative patients Premium
Cataract Surgery: A Step-by-Step Guide explores every angle of premium surgery and
practice and offers improvements for all levels of surgeons, from the resident to
the experienced clinician, resulting in a top experience and a lifetime of premium
vision for the patient.
Gems of Ophthalmology: Cataract Surgery HV Nema 2018-08-31 Part of the new series
Gems of Ophthalmology, this book provides ophthalmic surgeons with the latest
advances in cataract surgery. Divided into 24 chapters, the book begins with an
overview of incision making, followed by discussion on different types of lenses.
The next sections cover a variety of techniques in cataract surgery including
phacoemulsification for patients with other existing ocular conditions such as
uveitis, corneal diseases and those that have previously undergone vitrectomy
procedures. The book concludes with discussion on femtosecond laser-assisted
surgery. Complete chapters are dedicated to paediatric cataract surgery and toxic
anterior segment syndrome (acute inflammation following generally uneventful
cataract and anterior segment surgery). This comprehensive text is further
enhanced by clinical and surgical photographs, diagrams and tables. Other topics
in the series include: Cornea & Sclera, Diseases of the Uvea, Glaucoma, and
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Retina. Key points Comprehensive guide to latest advances in cataract surgery Part
of the new Gems of Ophthalmology series Covers many basic and more complex
procedures Other topics in the series include: Cornea & Sclera, Diseases of the
Uvea, Glaucoma, and Retina
Phakic IOLs Lucio Buratto 2012 "In our book, Phakic IOLs, we have attempted to
examine the state of the art of Phakic IOLs. We have divided the science into
several primary chapters: the history of phakic IOLs and the difficult periods of
its development; indications and contraindications, the evaluations necessary for
the correct selection of the IOL; the lenses that are currently available, the
implantation techniques, the intra-operative and post-operative complications, the
explantation techniques and the reasons why the lens should be explanted. In the
last chapter, we compare the Phakic IOLs with Lasik and Bioptics concluding with
the future of Phakic IOLs. We have tried to provide our readers all of the
available scientific information and results of the various studies published over
the years, demonstrating and confirming the ongoing evolution in this field. We
sincerely hope that the book may prove useful for doctors in their routine
professional activities, to improve and perfect their surgical options for the
benefit of their patients"--Provided by publisher.
PRK Lucio Buratto 2012 Provides a complete vision of the PRK laser correction
techniques that have emerged and the technological advancements that have made
them possible. The collaboration of Drs. Buratto, Slade, Serrao, and Lombardo has
produced a complete book specifically designed to assist clinician's to improve
the quality of their patient's vision. With over 85 colour illustrations
demonstrating the various procedures and concepts, it will help ophthalmologists
develop a more thorough understanding of PRK.
The Art of Refractive Cataract Surgery Fuxiang Zhang 2022-06-02 The
quintessential, reader-friendly guide to refractive cataract surgery (RCS)
fundamentals An estimated 3.6 million cataract surgeries are performed annually in
the U.S. Significant advances in IOL technology and techniques have been made in
the last two decades. Concurrently, this has given rise to a growing desire among
cataract patients to correct preexisting refractive errors with the goal of
reducing or eliminating reliance on glasses/contact lenses. Recent surveys have
shown that ophthalmology residents and many practicing cataract surgeons receive
inadequate training in RCS, including astigmatism and presbyopia correction. The
Art of Refractive Cataract Surgery: For Residents, Fellows, and Beginners edited
by renowned cataract experts Fuxiang Zhang, Alan Sugar, and Lisa Brothers Arbisser
fills a gap in the literature. This the first book specifically written for
students, with uniquely focused chapters based on residents' and junior
colleagues' questions and refined by their real feedback. Featuring contributions
from a carefully curated team of distinguished refractive cataract surgeons, this
reader-friendly book provides expert insights on essential principles and how-to
surgical guidance for diverse types of premium IOLs. Clearly-defined basic and
fundamental knowledge and applications provide ample inspiration for trainees and
early-career refractive cataract surgeons to ford the challenging river of
learning curves. Each premium IOL chapter includes candidate selection criteria,
contraindications, and evidence-based pearls to inform surgical decision-making,
prevent complications, and improve patient outcomes. Key Highlights Twenty-three
chapters cover a full spectrum of contemporary refractive cataract surgery topics,
including Topography/LRI/Toric/MFIOL/EDOF/Trifocal/Monovision/Piggyback/ORA/FLACS
Detailed prerequisite of surgical pearls helps ensure optimal outcomes for every
cataract surgery More than 20 procedural videos provide clinical insights on
specific techniques High-yield tables, charts, and illustrations enable rapid
acquisition of key information The authors believe that this unique resource has
great value for residents, fellows, and early-career refractive cataract surgeons
who wish to incorporate this facet of ophthalmology into practice or improve their
RCS skills.
Mastering Dalk Soosan Jacob 2019 Due to its instantaneous and visible results for
patients both anatomically and visually, anterior lamellar keratoplasty is a field
of great interest to corneal surgeons. Newer techniques of DALK, femtosecond
assisted DALK, TILK, and more have inherent advantages that make them supersede
older techniques of keratoplasty by far. Mastering DALK: A Video Textbook on Deep
Anterior Lamellar Keratoplasty by Dr. Soosan Jacob combines the practical
explanation of written text with the dynamic demonstration of surgical videos.
From pre-operative to post-operative patient management and every surgical
technique in between, this unique book and its included video website is a
complete education on DALK. This includes the history and basics of lamellar
keratoplasty, as well as tutorials on various surgical techniques currently in
use, advice for complex situations, and management of possible complications. Each
chapter includes high-quality photographs and illustrations and is paired with
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videos on the accompanying website to demonstrate techniques and provide step-bystep instructions. The surgeries in these videos are performed and narrated by the
same team of leading international experts who have also written all of the
clinical tips, tricks, and pearls of wisdom throughout the book. Some videos
include: Retrieving the Lost Bubble DALK Surgery with Type 1 Big Bubble Groove
Peel DALK Femtosecond Laser Assisted DALK SMILE Away a Dermoid Any surgeon looking
to add anterior lamellar keratoplasty to their practice will appreciate the
digestible nature of Mastering DALK: A Video Textbook on Deep Anterior Lamellar
Keratoplasty, which provides both the crucial detail of a book and the
irreplaceable value of visual demonstration.
Textbook of Family Medicine Robert E. Rakel 2011 Edited by Robert E. Rakel, MD and
David P. Rakel, MD, Textbook of Family Medicine remains your #1 choice for
complete guidance on the principles of family medicine, primary care in the
community, and all aspects of clinical practice. Ideal for both residents and
practicing physicians, it includes evidence-based, practical information to
optimize your patient care and prepare you for the ABFM exam. The full-color
format features a clean, quick-reference layout that makes it easy for you to put
information to work immediately in your practice. You can also access the complete
contents online at www.expertconsult.com, plus 30 videos of common office
procedures, additional chapters on timely topics, and figures, tables, and
photographs that supplement the text. Prepare for success on the ABFM exam with
complete coverage of all aspects of family medicine. Access information quickly
with an efficient, full-color layout that makes it easy to apply the latest
knowledge in your practice. Take advantage of today's most useful online resources
with a convenient list of outstanding clinical websites. Quickly spot "Best
Evidence Recommendations" with special boxes located throughout the text. Glean
helpful tips on diagnosis and therapy from "Key Points" boxes found on every page.
Access the complete contents and illustrations online at www.expertconsult.com fully searchable - plus additional figures, tables, and photographs online, as
well as online-only chapters that cover topics such as prescribing nutritional
supplements and botanicals. View 30 videos online covering common office
procedures such as vasectomy, the proper use of today's diabetic equipment, and
endometrial biopsy. Gain a new understanding of the patient-centered medical home
and how to achieve this status in outpatient clinics. Make the most effective care
decisions with help from "Evidence vs. Harm" icons that guide you through key
treatments of common medical conditions. The Textbook of Family Medicine continues
to provide the latest, most comprehensive coverage of family medicine practice.
Illustrative Guide to Cataract Surgery Amar Agarwal 2011 "Illustrative Guide to
Cataract Surgery by Dr. Amar Agarwal is a unique book that includes clinical
photographs, medical illustrations, and videos to explain the most common
techniques and steps in cataract surgery. With more than 700 illustrations
ophthalmologists and residents will visually learn the most essential procedures
in cataract surgery, photo-by-photo. The content, comprised from leading
ophthalmic surgeons, is structured into systematically divided sections such as
phaco surgery, microincisional cataract surgery, challenging cases, and
complications. It allows for quick reference, without having to search through
voluminous books. Each image is supplemented with concise, informative text that
helps further explain the techniques. In addition, video instruction is offered
through a companion website, with each book purchase. Using the same approach as
the book, the website presents videos that match each technique or step in
cataract surgery. Just a few of the procedures explained: Vertical chopping
Bioxial microincisional cataract surgery Posterior Polar Cataract Iris hooks in
small pupil phaco Injectable glued IOL And more With a combination of matching
photos and illustrations alongside brief text and website, Illustrative Guide to
Cataract Surgery stands apart from traditional books"--Provided by publisher.
Textbook of Ocular Trauma Stephen C. Kaufman 2017-04-22 Arranged by ocular anatomy
and subspecialty, with a detailed index permitting the reader to locate a
discussion involving a specific type of ocular injury, this text covers ocular
trauma in the pediatric and adult patient with medical and surgical treatment
options, as well as potential complications. The Textbook of Ocular Trauma:
Evaluation and Treatment provides a practical reference and educational resource
for ophthalmologists, ophthalmology residents, emergency room physicians and
residents, and pediatric physicians and residents, with basic and advanced
instruction in the evaluation and management of eye and surrounding tissue trauma.
This text includes multiple case reports with high quality color photographs after
each section, as well as detailed medical illustrations of trauma cases and their
treatment. Case studies include both common and unusual types of ocular and
surrounding tissue trauma, which provide practical guidance in the evaluation and
treatment of eye injuries.

3/3

Downloaded from kcwiki.moe on September 27, 2022 by guest

